
From: Truman Homes 
Sent: November 13, 2021 1:12 PM
Subject: Garage Door and Security

Dear Residents,

FOR SECURITY REASONS, PLEASE ENSURE YOU WAIT FOR THE INTERIOR GARAGE DOOR TO FULLY CLOSE
BEFORE DRIVING AWAY TO PREVENT ANY UNAUTHORIZED PEOPLE FROM GETTING INTO P2.

Thank you for your cooperaon,�

In order to help prevent and deter future thefts:�

1. Please DO NOT leave any valuables in your vehicles such as computers, tablets, money, golf clubs, etc.
2. Please DO NOT  park resident vehicles in visitor parking at any me.�
3. Please DO NOT leave your garage remote in plain site and/or leave the opener  in your vehicle

overnight.
4. Please DO NOT store items in your parking stall such as golf clubs, coolers etc.

Thank-you On Behalf of Condo Corporaon�


